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INFORMATION RELEASE
UPDATE

Juvenile Death Investigation – Vacaville October 22, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On October 21, 2009, the Solano County Coroner’s Office reported the death of a Vacaville juvenile
that was under investigation by our office. Preliminary test results confirmed that the child tested
positive for Influenza type A. On today’s date, our office received test results from the California
Department of Public Health Laboratory indicating that the test samples we submitted in reference to
this case tested positive for novel H1N1/Swine Flu.

The Solano County Coroner’s Office investigation into this case continues. H1N1 cannot be
confirmed as the cause of death at this time.
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